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used to calculate our re irements as stated in the licenae application,

the actual amount of en:  jed uranium received ig 12 to 18 grams
more than allowed by 0v.  Jcense,

In view of the above, we el eve that the reported violation could be
eliminated with an ame: imeat to our License SNM~183 which revises
the way ir which the maximum quantity of special nuclear material is
stated. The following wording is Buggested;

"8.1 kg, of U-238§ ontained in uranium enriched in the U-235
isotope to a maxin 1 of 90%, "

The above situation was « scussed with you and Mr. J, C, Delaney in
& telephone conversation 1 September 16 and this approach appeared
reasonable. Therefore, * requesi that our license be so amended.

We trust that the content: of this letter fulfill the provisions of
Section 2, 201(a) of the A.C's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10,

Code of Federal Regulati ns as they apply to Special Nuclear Materials
License, No, SNM-183,

The other polnts raised 11 your letter pertaining to License No, 34-853-1
and No, 34-853-2 will be discussed in a separate letter by Mr, E, A, Gentry,
Ferasonnel Manager and Safety Director of Clevite Research Center,

Very truly yours,
/

A JoxTeger

Do 4{ Bﬁr‘ﬁ' v//
Executive Assistant
Mechanical Research Division
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